
Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR THE WEST END WARD – SATURDAY 6 AND SUNDAY 7 AUGUST 2022

Riverside Drive (at Rail Bridge) – overnight (10.00 pm – 6.00 am) lane
closures on Saturday 6 and Sunday 7 August for bridge inspections.

REPORT FOR THE WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 8 AUGUST 2022

Miller’s Wynd – closed at its junction with Hawkhill for major construction
works. Start date Monday 27 June for 6 months.

South Tay Street – 3-way temporary traffic lights from Monday 8 August for 3
weeks for footway resurfacing.

Perth Road drop kerb on north kerb line opposite riverside underpass path –
from 8 August for one week.

Hillcrest Road closed at No 23 for one month for redevelopment works on
existing house – closures will be intermittent and each should last no more
than several days.

Greenmarket (Greenmarket MSCP to South Marketgait) – prohibition of turns
into Greenmarket and South Marketgait; mini contraflow and temporary traffic
lights from Monday 8 August for one week for Scottish and Southern Energy
Networks work.

Smellies Lane (at Ash Street) – closed on Tuesday 9 August for BT work.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Lochee Road (at Smellies Lane) – temporary traffic lights from 8.00 am – 6.00
pm on Friday 19 August for telecommunications mast repairs.

Hawkhill – closed between Blackness Avenue/Perth Road junction and Bellfield
Street  on  Saturday  20  August  for  one  day  for  completion  of  ducting
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installation and road surface reinstatement.

City Road (Tullideph Place to Logie Street) – closed from Wednesday 31 August
for 3 days for carriageway investigation works.


